@ samsara

Class II Permissive Change Request Letter

Date: 2018/8/8

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Rd

Columbia MD 21046-1609

To whom it may concern,

We, SAMSARA NETWORKS INC. would like to confirm that the product with FCC
ID: 2AIHDMODI1 (Grant date: 01/13/2017) has further modification made on the power amplifier
replacement.

This modification is only power amplifier replacement (pin for pin compatible); neither circuit
design nor main function has been changed.

Sincerely yours,
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Benjamin Calderon

Samsara Networks Inc.

Tel: +1(415) 985-2400

E-Mail: compliance@samsara.com

444 DE HARO STREET SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94107



